MIDWEST BIBLE COLLEGE Box 86 Stanberry, Missouri

July 23, 1957

Dear Fellow-Believer:

We come to you in this personal letter with very important and urgent business.

Our church leaders have decided to reopen Midwest Bible College this year, as we have so much hoped would be possible. This school is of extreme importance to our youth, offering them training in Ministerial and Bible instruction as well as making possible studies in a great many other fields by cooperation with a State College in a neighboring city. This means that our young men can again training from our own ministers and teachers which will encourage loyalty, wisdom, and sincere consecration to God's service, as well as supplying knowledge. This means that our youth interested in teaching, nursing, medicine, business, agriculture, science, and other studies can receive accredited training at this excellent state college. At the same time, they may reside in Midwest College dormitories, eat in its dining hall, worship in its chapel, receive Bible instruction during evening hours, and enjoy the fellowship of other consecrated Church of God young people.

This college is so important to our church, because it will retain the interest of the young people, and supply workers which we need so critically in many fields of the Gospel labor.

Also urgent, is the decision of our youth at an early date for registration here. Transcripts of the high school or college credits need to be received here by the 15th of August. Consequently, we must contact these prospective students at once and urge them to do this as quickly as possible.

Work opportunities, dormitory facilities, apartments for married couples, transportation, and other important matters will be studied by those in charge here.

The faculty chosen are loyal, capable, and are very earnest in their efforts for Christian education in our church. We believe that under their direction and instruction, with the blessing of God, Midwest Bible College will be greatly successful in fulfilling its mission. The State College calendar and the Midwest Bible College bulletin will be sent to those who request them, with application blanks included.

But please remember, we need your prayers, your support, and your cooperation to attain the greatest success in this endeavor. Will you act on this urgent matter today? The enclosed envelope is for your convenience in returning the form at the bottom of this page. Thank you.

E. A. Straub, Chairman GENERAL CONFERENCE

Dr. Albert Carlin, Chairman

quickly as possible.

Work opportunities, dormitory facilities, apartments for married couples, transportation, and other important matters will be studied by those in charge here.

The faculty chosen are loyal, capable, and are very earnest in their efforts for Christian education in our church. We believe that under their direction and instruction, with the blessing of God, Midwest Bible College will be greatly successful in fulfilling its mission. The State College calendar and the Midwest Bible College bulletin will be sent to those who request them, with application blanks included.

But please remember, we need your prayers, your support, and your cooperation to attain the greatest success in this endeavor. Will you act on this urgent matter today? The enclosed envelope is for your convenience in returning the form at the bottom of this page. Thank you.

E. A. Straub, Chairman GENERAL CONFERENCE

Dr. Albert Carlin, Chairman COLLEGE BOARD

MIDWEST BIBLE COLLEGE Box 86 Stanberry, Missouri

Stanberry, Missouri				
Name of student (s)				
Address				
Intended course of study				
Last grade completed		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
Further comments				